From: Lowell Beatty <vanhelsing1945@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, May 07, 2018 11:57 AM

To: Christina Rimes <CRimes@Venicegov.com>

Cc: Roger Clark <RClark@Venicegov.com>; Jeff Shrum <JShrum@Venicegov.com>; Scott Pickett
<SPickett@Venicegov.com>; Shirley Gibson <SGibson@Venicegov.com>

Subject: Re: RE: Rezoning petition May 8th

Morinig Ms Rimes,

| am once again requesting affected party status in the rezoning issue being
brought before the Board on May 8th, | live at 1328 Lucaya Avenue, our
property is approximately 200 feet away from the boundary with the lot
impacted by this proposal

Lowell 'What you will be tomorrow depends on the choices you make today'



